

Dear Parent/Carer

## Year 4 Visit to BAPS Shri Swaminarayan Mandir - Neasden Thursday 9th January 2020

As part of our RE curriculum each year group visits a different place of worship. On **Thursday 9th January**, Year 4 will be visiting BAPS Shri Swaminarayan Mandir, a Hindu temple in Neasden, NW London. The visit will involve a tour of the temple, a visit to their exhibition, 'Understanding Hinduism' and observation of an Arti ceremony. This links with our topic, What Does it Mean to be a Hindu? This is also part of our school-wide visits programme where each year group will visit a different place of worship.

Children will leave by coach at 9am sharp and be back for normal pick up time, traffic permitting. To cover the cost of the coach and the exhibition, we kindly ask for a contribution of £7.00. Children will need to come in their school uniform and will require a packed lunch on the day. In order to use the lunch room, lunch needs to meet the following criteria:

- No meat
- No fish
- No eggs
- No onion
- No garlic
- Children can bring dairy products e.g. cheese

Thank you for your support; if you have any further questions please do ask one of the Year 4 team. The Year 4 Team

Mrs Sogi, Mrs Murawski and Miss Nemestothy	
Mandir temple visit 9 <sup>th</sup> January 2020	
Child's name	Class
<ul> <li>□ I give permission for my child to go to the Hindu temple</li> <li>□ I have paid online</li> <li>□ My child has Pupil Premium and I include my contribution accordingly</li> <li>□ My child receives free school meals and will require a packed lunch</li> </ul>	
Signed	Parent/carer

Best learning + best values = great school

Walton Oak School, Ambleside Avenue, Walton-on-Thames, Surrey, KT12 3LN

Headteacher: Miss Mandy Watts MA Cantab, NPQH

T: 01932 259604 | F: 01932 259605

E: office@oak.surrey.sch.uk | www.oak.surrey.sch.uk

